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Dear Chairman Klobuchar: 

Thank you for your letter regarding the reported purchase of DirecTV by AT&T. I 
appreciate your providing me with your views on this matter. 

The Commission received the applications from the parties on June 11 , 2014, and a 
docket for public comment has been opened. Formal comment periods have yet to be 
established. I assure you that we will conduct an open and transparent evaluation of the issues 
raised and provide the public and other interested parties with a full opportunity to participate. 

As you might be aware, the Commission generally is tasked with reviewing the proposed 
transfer of any FCC license and/or authorization to determine if such transfer is in th~ public 
interest. Our review is separate - and our standard of review distinct- from those of the 
Department of Justice and the Federal Trade Commission, but the Commission staff does work 
closely with our colleagues in those agencies, as necessary and appropriate. Please let us know 
how we can be of assistance as you prepare for your upcoming Subcommittee hearing on these 
ISSUeS. 

Thank you again for providing me with your views. 

?;:,'It~~ 
Tom Wheeler 
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Dear Ranking Member Lee: 

· Thank you for your letter regarding the reported purchase ofDirecTV by AT&T. I 
appreciate your providing me with your views on this matter. 

The Commission received the applications from the parties on June 11, 2014, and a 
docket for public comment has been opened. Formal comment periods have yet to be 
established. I assure you that we will conduct an open and transparent evaluation of the issues 
raised and provide the public and other interested parties with a full opportunity to participate. 

As you might be aware, the Commission generally is tasked with reviewing the proposed 
transfer of any FCC license and/or authorization to determine if such transfer is in the.public 
interest. Our review is separate - and our standard of review distinct - from those of the 
Department of Justice and the Federal Trade Commission, but the Commission staff does work 
closely with our colleagues in those agencies, as necessary and appropriate. Please let us know 
how we can be of assistance as you prepare for your upcoming Subcommittee hearing on these 
ISSUeS. 

Thank you again for providing me with your views. 

--:=~~ 
Tom Wheeler 




